
28/10/2019 

MR John R Stewart 
50 Bennett ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
horseshoe.com@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

We are opposed to the proposed market/fair at Harbord Bowling Club, we live in a close 
proximity to the Bowling Club and feel it would create huge
traffic issues which Bennett and Stirgess Avenue would be unable to cope 
with as they are narrow streets with parking both sides of the road,it becomes a one lane 
street. 
It would be near impossible to reverse out of our driveway. We have these issues 
now with the weekend sporting traffic. This is a residential area and residents do not need this 
type of extra chaos every Sunday morning. 

Sent: 28/10/2019 3:21:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


